MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 9 December 1989

The meeting was called to order by Ed Stratton, President. The minutes of the November meeting were read and approved. The treasurer reported a balance of \$1409.08.

Betty Swan, librarian reported receipt of four new books and a transcript from Ron Bremer.

Charles Dodge, our resident book purchasing agent, reported the following new books: "Ancestry's Red Book"

Concise Genealogical Dictionary

Video Family History

They Came in Ships

Ed Stratton mentioned that Danell Aukerman still wants surnames. Jean Grube introduced Charlene Talbot, new member.

Ed Stratton thanked the 1989 officers for their cooperation and requested current committee chairmen to please remain. He made note of two tours to be led by Robert Marsh of Dallas, one to Salt Lake City and one to Washington, D.C. He mentioned forthcoming conversations with the Corvallis Library people in regard to a possible move there upon completion of the new wing.

Jane Dodge circulated a "round robin" for members to sign, to Merthel McConnell, congratulating her upon successful surgery.

Jane Dodge presided over the installation of the 1990 officers, and presented each with a plant.

Jean Grube reported that Mary Torgerson has had twin daughters.

The secretary will send congratulations.

The meeting was adjourned.

Daniel Froehlich, acting as auctioneer, directed the Xmas sale.

Respectfully submitted,

Mary A, Yoke